OFFICE OF THE CHIEF OF POLICE

llVIOTICE June 13, 2018
TO: All Concerned Personnel

FROM: Chief of Police

SUBJECT: DEPARTMENT’S CHIEF SURGEON APPOINTMENT —~ RESERVE

OFFICER KENIJI INABA, SERIAL NO. R6481

This Notice serves to advise all personnel that effective immediately, Doctor Kenji Inaba, MD,
FRCSC, FACS, has been appointed as the Department’s Chief Surgeon, and will report directly
to the Office of the Chief of Police. Doctor Inaba is currently a Level-1 Reserve Officer
assigned to Rampart Area, and is an Associate Professor of Surgery and Emergency Medicine at
the Division of Trauma and Critical Care, University of Southern California.

Doctor Inaba’s exceptional professional expertise and commitment to serve the Department will
greatly enhance the Department’s ability to ensure that our personnel injured in the line of duty
receive the best level of care and that the Department’s training in emergency medical care will
be enhanced and in accordance with modern medical standards.

If there are any questions regarding this Notice, contact the Office of the Chief of Staff, at
(213 486-8740.
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CHARLIE BECK
Chief of Police
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